

Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

10<sup>th</sup> February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

The children in Year 4 have been learning about the ancient civilisation Maya. We have had a Maya visitor in to school and have learned lots of interesting facts about them through our humanities lessons. To showcase all of our hard work, we will be having a Maya banquet on the afternoon of Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> February. We will be trying food traditionally eaten by the Maya people, making and wearing Maya headdresses and sharing our learning with each other.

The children will be dismissed as usual, then parents are invited in to the bottom hall (via the bottom doors near the Year 6 classes) at 3.35pm to view our Maya gallery and to share in the learning of the children. Any children who travel home on the school bus will go home as usual unless we are told otherwise. We hope that you are able to attend and support the children in their learning journey.

Please complete and return the slip to the class teacher.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Smith, Mr Richards, Mrs Cooper and Ms Pachela Year 4 Teaching Team

(Parent/Carer)

Year 4 Maya Gallery Tuesday 14 <sup>th</sup> February at 3.35pm.	
Name of child	Class:
We will / will not be attending the Maya Gaas appropriate).	allery on Tuesday 14 <sup>th</sup> February at 3.35pm (please delete
My child travels on the school bus	but as I am attending the Mayan Gallery will be collecting them from the Year 4 entrance OR
My child will be travelling home on	the school bus as usual (please delete as appropriate)
My child usually attends tea time of the control	elub but as I am attending the Mayan Gallery will be collecting them from the Year 4 entrance OR
My child will attending tea time clu	b as usual (please delete as appropriate)
Signed	Date: